IMPORTANT NOTICE
Temporary Suspension of OC Flex Service Starting on Monday, March 23
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To help safeguard the health of our riders and employees, the Orange County
Transportation Authority (OCTA) will temporarily suspend OC Flex service in
the Huntington Beach/Westminster areas beginning Monday, March 23
until further notice.

Also, on Monday, March 23, we will temporarily implement a Sunday Service
Schedule on all days until further notice on our regular OC Bus Service.

It’s important to note that there are NO CHANGES to OC ACCESS paratransit
service and it will continue to be available as usual for eligible passengers who
require it.

Our Coronavirus Action Task Force will continue to be in direct contact with
health officials and will continue monitoring and responding as needed to this
quickly changing situation. We will share any updates with you.

Thank you for your patience and understanding, and please know that OCTA

will do all that we can to help your family and our community get through these
very difficult times.



